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As a US citizen, Oregon resident, and USMC veteran, sworn to uphold and defend 

the constitution of the US. this disgusts me. this is a blatant and inflammatory attempt 

to arbitrarily restrict access to a constitutionally guaranteed right. no other right would 

have such restrictions. besides the above mentioned I am a Paramedic, and small 

business owner. I own Oregon small arms concepts. OSAC is not a large business, I 

do not make a lot of money and have a small clientele. but I serve people face to face 

and offer custom options that you can not get from a big store or a less personal 

dealer. that being said, this would put me out of business. I follow common sense 

safety standards. firearms are locked, access is restricted and surveilled, available to 

me to make available to others at my discretion. I follow all local, state and federal 

laws for those "in the business." I am disgusted that our elected "leaders" would 

waste such money, time and effort to draft this knowing it can't stand up under 

scrutiny while also knowing full well there are other things which can make an actual 

difference in our community. as a paramedic I am entirely aware of what things 

actually harm our community and for those that haven't figured it out yet, its not FFL's 

and its not law abiding citizens. to those who worked for this bill, you should be 

ashamed. if I had time in my busy day I would come to tell you that to your face. your 

efforts are wasted abridging my rights and for what, a piece of paper that says you 

tried. throw this bill away, leave the second amendment alone. you owe your 

constituents more. do better.  


